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May 29, 2020 
 

COVID-19 Update 

Governor Tom Wolf announced today that nine local counties including Butler will move to the 

green phase on Friday, June 5. We will provide more information next week.  
 

Political Advertisements 

Political advertisements are being removed almost daily from the bulletin board in the mailroom. 

They are unsigned and violate the solicitation policy as referenced below. Please remember that 

everyone is entitled to their opinion and others may not share that same opinion. I expect you to 

treat each other with courtesy and respect in our community and refrain from posting these 

advertisements. 
 

      Non-Sherwood Oaks Solicitation   

 It is the policy of Sherwood Oaks to minimize solicitations directed to residents from residents, 

employees and others for non-Sherwood Oaks purposes. Direct resident-to-resident solicitation 

is strongly discouraged. Direct solicitation may be in the form of phone calls, letters in mail 

slots, e-mails or in-person solicitation. This includes solicitation for political votes. 
 

 Indirect solicitation, for a 501 (c.)(3)* Charitable Organization, is permitted to be posted on the 

resident bulletin board in the mailroom. These solicitations must follow the bulletin board rules 

and be limited to the authorized area of the bulletin board. Postings that are unsigned or deemed 

inappropriate will be removed by Administration. 
  

Real ID/ Driver’s License/Photo ID Renewals Update 

The Allison Park Driver and Photo License Center is not issuing Real ID’s until next year since the 

deadline was extended to October 2021. I apologize, this information was not listed on the website 

when we distributed the last FYI.  
 

Also, it was announced yesterday that state inspections, vehicle registration and driver’s 

license/photo ID renewals that expired March 16 - May 31, have been extended to June 30, 2020.  

• Individuals who renewed their license or Photo ID on or before May 10, will receive a 

camera card in the mail. When you receive your camera card, take it, along with 

appropriate identification, to any Photo Center to receive your license or ID.  

• Individuals who renew their license or Photo ID beginning May 11, will receive a new 

license or Photo ID that displays the current photo in their system. Camera cards will 

not be issued to these individuals. These ID’s will be mailed within 15 days.  
 

Scams 

The latest scam reported is an automated caller stating there is a problem with your social security 

number – they advise you to press number one to get more information. Hang up! Do not press any 

buttons or give out your social security information over the phone. 

 


